
DOCKETED 
Docket Number: 19-BSTD-06 

Project Title: Local Ordinances Exceeding the 2019 Energy Code 

TN #: 231193 

Document Title: 
Los Angeles County Business Federation Comments - Re Local 

Ordinances Exceeding the 2019 Energy Code 

Description: N/A 

Filer: System 

Organization: Los Angeles County Business Federation 

Submitter Role: Public  

Submission Date: 12/12/2019 1:49:52 PM 

Docketed Date: 12/12/2019 

 



Comment Received From: Sarah Wiltfong 
Submitted On: 12/12/2019 

Docket Number: 19-BSTD-06 

Re Local Ordinances Exceeding the 2019 Energy Code 

Additional submitted attachment is included below. 



From: Sarah Wiltfong
To: Energy - Public Advisor"s Office
Subject: Comments - CEC Meeting December 11
Date: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 1:24:23 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

CEC Meeting December 11th, Sacramento

-Good afternoon commissioners, my name is Sarah Wiltfong and I am here on behalf of the 
Los Angeles County Business Federation, also known as BizFed. We are an alliance of over 
180 business organizations who represent over 400,000 employers with 3.5million employees 
in Los Angeles County.

-BizFed represents businesses from large to small in a wide variety of industries – such as 
manufacturers, warehouses, refineries, transportation, construction, housing, entertainment, 
ports, terminal operators, restaurants, retailers and more.

-As you are working to implement decarbonization policies, we would like to reiterate that 
sustainability is not just about the environment. It is also about sustainability of jobs, 
sustainability of communities, and the sustainability of the economy.

-We are here because we know you are considering REACH code approvals - and we 
respectfully ask that you oppose them.

-Electricity, natural gas, solar or wind are all vital to our state’s continued economic and 
environmental successes. Eliminating renewable affordable natural gas, which is the intent of 
these proposals, for citizens and businesses would do very little to address climate emissions. 
It would, however, increase monthly utility bills, make our housing affordability crisis worse, 
and add additional burdens to businesses already struggling to survive.

-The intent of the CEC is to prevent over-reliance on one energy source. The adoption of the 
REACH codes will undermine this, prohibiting a balanced approach to energy policy. Which 
is why we ask you reconsider locally adopted REACH codes.

-Thank you for your consideration of our comments. 

Sarah Wiltfong 
BizFed

mailto:sarah.wiltfong@bizfed.org
mailto:PublicAdviser@energy.ca.gov



